. pennsylvania

INSURANCE DEPARTMENT

IMPORTANT NOTICE

The new Fee Billing System is scheduled to be operational on July 1, 2017.

Distributors will need to track their June deliveries in the new reporting format for
electronic reporting in July via the new billing system.

Check processing will end on June 30, 2017. Please remit any payment by check 5
days prior to that date in order for proper account posting before USTIF
transitions to a new financial services provider.




